
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE PRELIMINARY BUDGET

TOWN OF INLET – 2024

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE PRELIMINARY BUDGET FOR THE TOWN OF INLET, WITH THE 
FISCAL YEAR BEGINNING JANUARY 1, 2024 INCLUDING GENERAL FUNDS, HIGHWAY FUNDS AND 
THE FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT FUNDS, HAS BEEN COMPLETED AND FILED IN THE OFFICE OF 
THE TOWN CLERK, 160 STATE ROUTE 28, INLET, NY WHERE IT IS AVAILABLE BY ANY INTERESTED 
PERSON DURING OFFICE HOURS. 

THE TOWN BOARD OF THE TOWN OF INLET SHALL HOLD A PUBLIC HEARING ON SAID 
PRELIMINARY BUDGET ON NOVEMBER 14, 2023 AT 7:45PM, SHOWING SUCH CHANGES, 
ALTERATIONS AND REVISIONS MADE THEREIN BY THE TOWN BOARD. AT SUCH HEARING, ANY 
PERSON MAY BE HEARD IN FAVOR OF OR AGAINST THE PRELIMINARY BUDGET, FOR OR 
AGAINST ANY ITEM OR ITEMS THEREIN CONTAINED AND ALL OR ANY OTHER BUSINESS TO 
COME BEFORE THE BOARD AT THIS TIME. 

DATED:  OCTOBER 12, 2023

YVONNE LUTZ

TOWN CLERK  
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